COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

Department of Natural Resources

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, CO 80203

July 10, 2015

Cathleen Van Egmond
Russ Van Egmond
546 Doe Valley Rd.
Guffey, CO 80820

Re: Stones Ranch Grav Pt, Permit No. M-1991-080
Technical Revision Approval, Revision No. TR-2

Dear Ms. Van Egmond:

On July 10, 2015 the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety approved the Technical Revision
application submitted to the Division on February 27, 2015, addressing the following:

Update and clarify current approved mine and reclamation plans to reflect existing and
proposed activities.

The terms of the Technical Revision No. 2 approved by the Division are hereby incorporated into
Permit No. M-1991-080. All other conditions and requirements of Permit No. M-1991-080 remain
in full force and effect.

A bond estimate calculation was included with the July 7, 2015 inspection report. The new bond
estimate is $9,360. As discussed during the July 7 inspection, the Division will send a separate
Surety Increase letter for the new bond.

If you have any questions, you may contact me at (303)866-8567 x8169.

Sy
TimfhyjA. Cazier, P.E.

Environmental Protection Specialist

ec: Wally Erickson, DRMS
DRMSfile
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